September 7, 2016

Hatch PTO 1000 N Ridgeland Ave Oak Park, IL 60302

Oak Park District 97 Board of Education District 97 Administration Building 970 Madison Street Oak Park, IL 60302

Dear Board Members,

We appreciate your commitment and dedication to District 97. The Hatch PTO is excited to make this donation to our school. The Hatch PTO would like to make a donation of one outdoor water fountain. We have chosen to buy the water fountains from MJA Plumbing and Sewer Co. Inc. They have given us a quote for \$6,168.00. We are attaching their proposal.

We have decided to make this donation to help with the amount of hallway traffic on hot days when students must travel in and out of the building for water. We also hope it will encourage our students and staff to stay hydrated and cool. On hot days, the easy access to water will help both staff and students feel more comfortable at school. The outdoor fountain will be a great addition to our wonderful and active schoolyard.

We hope to have the water fountain installed during the fall of 2016. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you, Hatch PTO Chris Liskiewitz and Kristen Lee PTO Co-Presidents